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Music

at King Ed's




	King Edward VI College Stourbridge

REQUEST FOR INSTRUMENTAL/VOCAL LESSONS

Year 12 (lower sixth) 2017/18




Please return this form by Monday 17th July to Alison Fletcher, King Edward VI College, Stourbridge DY8 1TD.  Please note your 1st payment should be enclosed with this form OR you can pay by card over the phone by calling Alison Fletcher on 01384 398120 in office hours.
Please complete in CAPITAL LETTERS

	Surname
	
	Forename
	

	Address
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Tel. code 
	
	No.
	


Please read the form ‘ARRANGEMENTS FOR INSTRUMENTAL VOCAL LESSONS’ before ticking the category of lesson requested, and stating which instrument/voice you require.

· It is recommended that music students have 30 minutes on their principal instrument

· Non-music students (including music technology students) may take lessons at rate 2, but must sing in the choir as a condition of this subsidy.
· At the discretion of the Head of Music, music students may take an additional instrument at rate 2
Rate 1:  30 subsidized lessons – A level music students on ONE instrument only (not Music 

Technology students)
	Tick
	Time
	Instrument required
	1st payment due now
	2nd payment (Nov.)

	
	20 mins.
	
	£50
	NONE

	
	30 mins.
	
	£100
	£100


Rate 2:  30 subsidized lessons – other non-music students (and second instrument for music students)
	Tick
	Time
	Instrument required
	1st payment due now
	2nd payment (Nov.)

	
	20 mins.
	
	£166
	£166

	
	30 mins.
	
	£249
	£249


Rate 3:  30 non-subsidized lessons

	Tick
	Time
	Instrument required
	1st payment due now
	2nd payment (Nov.)

	
	20 mins.
	
	£195
	£195

	
	30 mins.
	
	£293
	£293


· I have read and agree to the conditions stated in the accompanying document ‘Arrangements for instrumental lessons’, which I have kept for reference.

· I enclose a cheque payable to King Edward VI College for the appropriate amount listed under ‘1st payment due now’.
Signed _____________________________   (parent/guardian)

1. Lessons are given mainly by teachers from Dudley Performing Arts, and are available for voice and most instruments.  Please note that all students are taught individually – there are no group lessons.  Whilst we will do our best to meet students’ wishes, it is not possible to guarantee lessons with a specific teacher. Our vocal and piano teachers are not DPA staff.

2. The Rate 1 subsidy is available to those taking A level music (not music technology) only. Students who stop doing music will revert to Rate 2 for that academic year.

3. The Rate 2 subsidy is available to all students, providing that:

· they have passed grade 4 or above on their voice or instrument

· they join the choir or another ensemble by negotiation with the Head of Music

If attendance at rehearsals or concerts is unsatisfactory, we reserve the right to charge the unsubsidized rate.  

4. It is possible to have lessons on more than one instrument – please see a current ‘Request for instrumental/vocal lessons’ form for details of charges. All additional instruments are charged at Rate 3.

5. The current charges are detailed on the form Request for instrumental/vocal lessons.  They cover a course of 30 lessons for year 12 students and 25 for year 13 students throughout the college year.  There will be flexibility in the number of lessons per term according to its length and the demands of examinations. 

6. The first instalment is due by the date stated on the form Request for instrumental/vocal lessons. If you pay after this date, we cannot guarantee fulfilling your request, but we will do our best.
7. It is the student’s responsibility to make contact with the appropriate instrumental teacher.  In case of difficulty please contact the Head of Music.

8. We have to commission lessons from DPA on an annual basis and it is not possible to discontinue lessons until the end of the academic year. Students will be expected to pay for the whole year if they decide to withdraw from lessons.
9. No refunds are available for student absence through illness, college trips, etc.  However, missed lessons can sometimes be made up at the  instrumental teacher’s discretion.  In exceptional circumstances (eg prolonged absence) please contact the Head of Music.
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